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Dear parents, guardians and carers
Re: Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with Disability (NCCD)

Every year, all schools in Australia participate in the Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School
Students with Disability (NCCD). The NCCD process requires schools to identify information already
available in the school about supports provided to students with disability. These relate to legislative
requirements under the Disability Discrimination Act 1992 and the Disability Standards for Education 2005, in
line with the NCCD guidelines (2019).

Information provided about students to the Australian Government for the NCCD includes:

e year of schooling

e category of disability: physical, cognitive, sensory or social/femotional

¢ level of adjustment provided: support provided within quality differentiated teaching practice,
supplementary, substantial or extensive.

This information assists schools to:

« formally recognise the supports and adjustments provided to students with disability in schools

e consider how they can strengthen the support of students with disability in schools

e develop shared practices so that they can review their learning programs in order to improve educational
outcomes for students with disability.

The NCCD provides state and federal governments with the information they need to plan more broadly for
the support of students with disability.

The NCCD will have no direct impact on your child and your child will not be involved in any testing process.
The school will provide data to the Australian Government in such a way that no individual student will be
able to be identified — the privacy and confidentiality of all students is ensured. All information is protected by
privacy laws that regulate the collection, storage and disclosure of personal information. To find out more
about these matters, please refer to the Australian Government's Privacy Policy
(https://www.education.gov.au/privacy-policy).

Further information about the NCCD can be found on the NCCD Portal (https://www.nccd.edu.au).

If you have any questions about the NCCD, please contact the school.

Kind regards

Principal
.
Supported by the Australian Government Department of Education, O @
© 2022 Education Services Australia Ltd, unless otherwise indicated. \@ - Education % -
Creative Commeons BY 4.0, unless otherwise indicated - - Services

Australian Government

furskralia

63-101 Chester Street Warren NSW 2824
Phone: 02 6847 4438 Fax: 02 6847 4419
Email: warren-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Athletics Carnival Success

What an incredible day we had
at our annual Athletics Carnival
on Friday 13 June!

We would like to extend

our congratulations to all
students who participated in
the day. Whether you ran,
jumped, threw, volunteered, or
cheered from the sidelines,
your efforts and enthusiasm
made the carnival a wonderful

ATH".E?EGS @APN Al - celebration of school spirit and

athletic achievement.

A

A special mention goes

to Mitchell, who took out the
title of overall champions this
year. It was a close contest right
to the end, with the final scores
as follows:

Mitchell- 829

Macquarie - 821

Sturt - 690

It was fantastic to see so much sportsmanship, teamwork, and en-
couragement on display throughout the day. Every student should
be proud of their contribution to what was a very successful and
memorable event.

Thank you to all staff, volunteers, and families who supported the
day-we couldn’t have done it without you.
We look forward to an even bigger and better carnival next year!

Mrs R Hamilton
Sports Coordinator
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TERM 2

WHAT'S ON
FLUOS

29 _]UNE NRL program during sport
30 JUNE NAIDOC Week
Flag Raising Ceremony at 1020am
NAIDOC Week
1 J ULY Scripture K-b
Primary Parent and Teacher Interviews
2 JULY NAIDOC Week
Year 7 - 11 Parent Teacher Meetings
3 JULY NAIDOC Week
Sporting Schools Golf - Primary
NAIDOC Week
4 JULY
J Ridley/Trudgett Netball gala day
End of Term 2
Term3
ZZJULY Term 3 - All students return on 22 July
Dental van on site
28 JULY Dental van on site

ATTENDANCE
MATTERS |
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INVITATION

NAIDOG WEEK y

at Warren Central School
Flag Raising Ceremony
Monday 30 June 2025
at10.20am
followed by morning tea.

THE NEXT
GENERATION:

End of Term 2

4 July 2025

All students return

Tuesday 22 July

> Health & wellbeing

» For more information please contact:

ENJOY

SCHOOI.
BREAK

Ms Taylor

Mrs Robertson (Acting)

Mrs Hamilton

Mrs Steele (Relieving)

Assistant Principal Miss Squires (Relieving)
Mrs McCormack

Assistant Principal - Curriculum & Instruction

Mrs Noonan (Relieving)

Mrs Kater (Relieving)

Principal
Deputy Principal
Head Teachers

Well Being

WARREN CENTRAL SCHOOL
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Warren

& Tuesday 15th July 2025
10:00 am - 2:00 pm

.e, 4

> FREESTYLE MOTOCROSS
> FREE BBQ and giveaways

> FREE Kids activities:
Footy for Fun,
Laser Tag,
League Tag, and more!

information stalls

Come and see Brodie Carmichael
and the Aussie FMX Team!

Kelly Sinclair 0428 945 860

Luke Braund 0439 699 375 <>,

—‘Qr—
MUKz, Royal Flying Docror Serwce
- & Wellbeing Team
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Do you have a
pensioner concession
card? You could be
eligible for Saver Plus.

For every dollar you save, you'll get a dollar from ANZ
to spend on educational costs, up to $500.

To join, you need to meet all of these requirements:

saverpus

1300 610 355  saverplus.org.au
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WRRREN YOUTH CEXTRE
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9" July 10:30am

Warren Shire
Library

Hosted by: Warren Shire Library
~ . - Warren & Macquaric Marshes -/ -
"| Visitor Information Centre | e i
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Do you have a
health care card?
You could be eligible
for Saver Plus.

For every dollar you save, you'll get a dollar from ANZ
to spend on educational costs, up to $500.

To join, you need to meet all of these requirements:

Be 18 years

saverpus

1300 610 355  saverplus.org.au
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Principal’s
Message

Congratulations to all of these students for being Respectful, Responsible Learners.

Dear parents, carers and community

As we wrap up another busy semester, our teachers are finalising student reports. These reports have been
thoughtfully written in parent-friendly language to clearly communicate your child’'s growth, achievements,
and areas for development. Reports will be sent home shortly, and we encourage families to attend our
upcoming Parent-Teacher Nights to discuss progress and set goals for Semester Two.

A heartfelt thank you to our staff who consistently go above and beyond to support our school and broader
community. From contributing to the recent fundraiser for Joelene and her family, to supporting the Warraan
Widgi Arts (WWA) film and album premiere, your dedication is much appreciated. Special commendations to
the students who performed at the WWA premiere - your talent and courage shone brightly.

We also enjoyed a wonderful Athletics Carnival recently - a day full of participation, sportsmanship and
excellent organisation. It was fantastic to see students giving their best, cheering each other on, and proudly
representing their houses. A huge thank you to the staff and volunteers who helped make the day such a
success.

We were proud to display our students’ work at the Warren Show, where many were recognised for their
achievements through creativity and hard work. Thank you to the dedicated staff who coordinated the display
and ensured our school was so well represented in the wider community.

| recently had the privilege of attending a reception with Her Excellency the Honourable Margaret Beazley,
Governor of New South Wales, during her visit to Warren. | was incredibly proud to see our students involved in
this formal occasion. They represented our school with excellence.

Our school captains, Maddie Marks and Ryan Stanley, travelled to Sydney on Wednesday 25 June, to visit
Parliament House and Government House, where they participated in leadership activities and gained valuable
insights into civic life and government. We know they have represented our school and our region with pride.

And finally, it's been fantastic to see so many of our students participating in sport through local clubs. Whether
it's rugby league, league tag, netball, soccer, golf, squash or the recent horse event, we love seeing our students
active, involved and demonstrating commitment, effort and great sportsmanship.

Thank you for your continued partnership. Together, we are making our school a place where every child feels
known, valued and supported.

Kind regards

Ms Taylor
Principal

Maddie and Ryan off to Sydney

EVE Yday

counts

attendance matters

Don't let your child get left behind.

Students who miss school, miss out.

S108¥7 2/}, JoO)
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Exciting News for Warren Families!

Fly2Health is looking to bring Speech Therapy, Occupational Therapy, and Psychology ser-
vices to Warren on a fortnightly basis for NDIS participants of all ages.

They provide consistent, high-quality allied health support to regional communities, flying in
the same clinicians each visit. If we get enough interest, a local clinic could be up and run-
ning within 4-6 weeks.

To express interest or submit a referral, head to:

O https:/fly2health.splose.com/public-form/6a7e4197-c02b-4ccd-aecb-OadlaeflOcec

For more info, contact Andy at andy.dunn@fly2health.com.au or 0429 102 926.

> Fly2Health

Speech Pathology,
Occupational Therapy
& Psychology

ndis

NDIS Outreach Days at WCS

All Experienced Clinicians

In town every fortnight

Have a Referral? - SCAN THE QR CODE We are very excited to announce that we are
commencing monthly NDIS Outreach days at
WCS!' A Local Area Coordinator will come out to
our school to support children and families with
the NDIS. Our first Outreach day will be on 30
June from 10am to 3pm. Each meeting takes
about one hour to complete for anyone at our
school already accessing the NDIS or wants to
apply for the NDIS.

For children needing to apply for the NDIS,
evidence of identity for the child and parent is
required. This evidence of identity must include

1300163 665 ; an original Australian Birth Certificate
hello@flyZhealth.com.au (citizenship documentation or Australian
www.flyZhealth.com.au Passport as alternative) and two other forms of
ID (Medicare card, Driver’s License, Centrelink
card, Australian Passport, etc).

(1
Believe you can For children without enough evidence of
and you're identity, a medical document or school report is
halfway there suitable to be used as evidence of identity given

it has their full name, DOB and residential

address on it. Evidence of disability is also

required to apply which should be information

from treating professionals regarding diagnosis,

treatments, functional capacity and the

e permanent functional impairment of the
diagnosis.

' If you would like to book a time, please contact

i Mrs Amanda Kater at school.

~Theodore Roosevelt
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Athletics Carnival

SECONDARY PRIMARY

RECORDS RECORDS

BROKEN BROKEN

Chlive Deguit Hayley O'Hara
Boys 15 years 100m - 12.97 11 years girls 100m
Boys 14/15 years Long Jump - 5.03m

Maddie Marks " Lukas Jenkins

Girls 16+ years Shot Put - 8.20, 11 years boys 100m
Girls 16+ years 200m - 33.72
i ~ Girls 18 years 100m - 15.22

BreannaBoyd Chloe Jenkins
Girls 12/13 years Discus - 18.06m Junior long jump

DustylLangby

11 years shot put

Age Champions
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YEAR 7 LOTE - WAYILWAN LANGUAGE

PRIMARY

WARREN CENTRAL SCHOOL

Term 2 is coming to an end, and we are already
getting set for a very busy Term 3. Please keep an

News

eye out for notes in your child's bag, also check the
parent portal, website, Facebook and the school sign
for updates and handy information.

We have a few excursions coming up. Stage 3 will be
heading to Lake Burrendong Sport & Rec Centre,
Stage 2 are heading to Wellington Caves and Dubbo
venues and Stage 1 are spending the day at the zoo.
If your child is attending one of these excursions,
please remember that payment must be finalised
prior to the excursion and weekly or fortnightly
payments are very welcome.

PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS

Parent teacher interviews will be held on Tuesday 1
July. If you returned your interview request then you
should have received a confirmation of time notice.
If you have not returned your request form then
please get in touch, we may have a spot available for
you.

NAIDOC week

NAIDOC week for 2025 is 6-13 July. This year's theme,
"The Next Generation: Strength, Vision & Legacy,”
celebrates not only the achievements of the past but
the bright future ahead. empowered by the strength
of our young leaders, the vision of our communities,
and the legacy of our ancestors.

Public Education Week

Public Education Week 2025 will be held from 4-8
August, and this year's theme is Ignite your
potential. This is a time to come together and
celebrate the strength, diversity and achievements
of NSW public education — where every student is
supported to learn, grow and thrive.

National Science Week

National Science Week runs from 9 to 17 August.
Visit scienceweek.net.au for more information and
some fun DIY science activities.

School holidays

The last day of Term 2 is Friday 4 July, we wish
everyone a happy and safe holiday and look forward
to seeing you back at school on Tuesday 22 July.

PAGE 6

WCS annual athletics carnival was
held on Friday 13 June.
Congratulations to all our students
who competed and showed
amazing sportsmanship by
cheering on their friends. A list of
placegetters is included in this
Jumbunna. Students who qualified
for the Gobondery/NARRAF
athletics carnival on 28 August will
receive notes shortly and should
return them asap.

Western primary cross country
trials were held on 11 June at
Orange. Hayley, Olivia B, Kayden,
George D, Dusty, Harvey, Hannah
and Harlem all competed at these
trials. Congratulations.

Ridley/Trudgett inter-schools
netball gala day - This event will be
held on Friday & July at Victoria
QOval. If your child has nominated to
play. they have already received
their permission note, which
should have been returned in week
8.

Sporting school’s program - golf.
Studentsin Years 3 to 6 are
learning golf skills as part of the
sporting schools’ program. Most
lessons are held on the school oval,
but we are hoping to head off to
the Warren golf course on Thursday
3 July. We thank the Warren golf
course for their assistance to make
this happen and allowing our
students to have a hit free of
charge. All lesson costs are covered
by the sporting schools grant.

RESPECTFUL, RESPONSIBLE LEARNERS

Year 7 continue to grow in cultural capability.
They have been sharing ways to build
Wayilwan language through Connections to
Country. They have identified Wayilwan words
around Warren, including the Ewenmar and
Gunningba Creeks. Can you think of other
Wayilwan words around Warren? The students
have been identifying native birds, land and
water animals at our local wetlands. They have
been researching the Wayilwan word for each
bird and animal. To consolidate their
understanding of Connections to Country Year
7 visited the Warren Museum and Art Gallery to
see Frank Wright's art exhibition. Well done
Year 7!

AL&EC team

EDUCATION AND TRAINING OUT WEST

—_—
=
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Thank you Kerry and Cathy for working with
Aboriginal students in Years 10 and 11 at our
school during Term 2. The students are
developing personal statements and resumes
to prepare them to apply for university entry
and trades pathways. They are learning how to
answer questions according to the criteria for
scholarships and how to understand the
related terminology. The students have learned
how to navigate databases for Aboriginal
Scholarships. Lucy Clark is hoping to study Law
and Criminology and Holly Fitzgerald is hoping
to study Sonography.

RESPECTFUL, RESPONSIBLE LEARNERS
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“BEANIE FOR BRAIN CANCER

Beanies for Brain Cancer took place on

Wednesday, 18 June. Students and staff were

encouraged to wear blue or maroon in On Friday 20 June the fantastic 3/4 Protons were celebrating filling their third feather for the year.
Our eagles wings are filling fast and the Protons are certainly doing their fair share.

The class dressed in their winter pajamas, had some free time on the iPads, watched a movie and
had a hot chocolate with marshmallows. Looking forward to our next reward!

reference to State of Origin Game 2, along with
a beanie to show their support. Gold coin
donations were collected, with all proceeds
going directly to the Mark Hughes Foundation Mrs Bruce
to support brain cancer research. As part of the

day's activities, secondary students

participated in a sprint race, with Chlive Deguit

taking out the win and receiving a block of

chocolate and a beanie as a prize. Overall, it

was a successful day with great student and

staff participation, all showing their support for

this important cause.

Miss Lefebvre|SRC Coordinator

Premier
Spelling Bee

Athletics Carnival
Age Champions

Chloe Jenkins Junior girl
Jock McCormack Junior boy
Hayley O'Hara 11 Years girl
Lukas Jenkins 11 Years boy
Olivia Bell Senior girl
Hugh McCormack Senior boy

Athletics Carnival
Ribbons
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NETBALL AND NRL PROGRAMS @ ERESEEE

Netball and NRL Programs Prepare Students

Primary students enjoyed a fun-filled mufti day on 12 June, topped off with a disco in the afternoon. The for Gala Day.

theme was superheroes, and there were plenty of capes, masks and heroic dance moves on display. A Throughout Term 2, students in Years 7 to 10
great day had by all! have been actively engaged in two exciting

programs delivered through Sporting Schools
NSW, with expert coaching provided by Netball
NSW and the NRL.

As part of their PDHPE practical lessons,
students participated in netball sessions. These
lessons focused on developing essential
movement and gameplay skills, including
footwork, passing, shooting, and defensive
strategies. The sessions were designed to build
student confidence and enjoyment while
improving individual and team performance.

In addition, NRL sessions were held during
sport time, providing students with the
opportunity to refine their communication and
teamwork, while also learning about
positioning and passing under pressure. These
sessions were dynamic and inclusive, ensuring
all students had the chance to develop key
rugby league skills in a supportive
environment.

These valuable experiences have laid a strong
foundation for the upcoming Ronnie Cibbs
Netball and Rugby League Gala Day, which will
take place in Bourke during Term 3. Students
are looking forward to showcasing what they
have learned.

Mrs R Hamilton|Sports Coordinator
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Secondary

Ews "l YEAR 5/6

We have had a very busy end to Term 2 with all
secondary students completing assessment
tasks and being involved in many extra
activities. Years 7 - 11 reports will be going home
next week (Week 10) and there will be a
Secondary Parent / Teacher afternoon on
Wednesday 2 July from 3:30 to 5:30pm in the
secondary Agricultural room. The note with
appointment timetable sheet has been sent
home this week. If you would like an interview
with any of your student's teachers please
return the sheet. Your son or daughter can then
get times that are suitable for their teacher and
yourself. We encourage you to take advantage
of this opportunity.

Enjoy the school holidays.

Mrs Hamilton|Head Teacher

WHITE CARD

Tuesday 17 June, a group of Year 10 Careers
students, along with several Year 11 students
from WCS, successfully completed the ‘Work
Safety in the Construction Industry’ qualification -
commonly referred to as the White Card.

The course was held on-site at WCS and
coordinated by the Careers team. It was
delivered by Scott Mazzucchelli, a trainer from
RTO Public Schools NSW, Wagga Wagga. Scott
praised the students for their enthusiasm and
positive attitude, describing them as “a great
group who were engaged and eager to learn.”
The students themselves were also highly
engaged throughout the day and showed a
strong willingness to learn.

With this qualification, students are now eligible
to participate in work experience and
employment on construction sites across NSW.
Mrs BeerlCareers

WARREN CENTRAL SCHOOL

Circuit Creators at work this week when year 5/6 students became mini electricians, creating circuits
inside cardboard houses. Using boxes, batteries, tape and foil, they explored how electricity flows and
lights up their creative design.

WAITRESSING

Last Thursday, students from Warren Central
School had the valuable opportunity to assist in
serving food at a special luncheon hosted by
Warren Shire Council. The event was a
significant occasion, attended by Her Excellency
the Honourable Margaret Beazley AC KC,
Governor of New South Wales. It was a
memorable experience, and all students
thoroughly enjoyed taking part. Miss Lefebvre

PAGE 8 RESPECTFUL, RESPONSIBLE LEARNERS WARREN CENTRAL SCHOOL PAGE 11 RESPECTFUL, RESPONSIBLE LEARNERS



TERM 2

The Warren Show was held on 14 June,
and our secondary students impressed
everyone with their decorated cakes.
There was also a fantastc range of
entries in both art and writing, with
students receiving awards for their
creativity.

Congratulations to all staff and students
for contributing to a wonderful display.

WARREN CENTRAL SCHOOL
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Warren
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&
Our Place Concert

K-6 classes have been working hard.learning songsin
Wayilwanlanguage this term

. Budijirriwan, our junior rock band which is sponsored and tutored through
funding accessed by Warraan Widji Arts will be performing!!

Thank you Aboriginal Children’s Advancement Society (ACAS) for funding
the flights and music lessons for our music teachers!

In the photos -Budjirriwan during rehearsals and performing at Waraan
Widji Arts on the weekend at the Living Arts and Culture film Igunc_::h!

] —

As partof our NAIDOC Week
celebrations
we willbe showcasing
the songslearned
in
K-6Our Place
Please join us at 2:10pm
on
Tuesday | July for our concert!
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